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Mid season Newsletter 2008 Hunting Season
To Our Valued Friends & Clients,

I hope this letter finds you all well as we are here. We are now reaching the mid season stage and we are, despite the thick bush, having an outstanding season.

Myles shot a very nice Lion in Makuti on the 8th day with long time client and friend, Steve Townzen. Steve had an amazing hunt shooting a Tuskless, 41” Buffalo and an amazing 43” Sable. Including Duiker, Klipspringer, Impala, Zebra etc…
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Other great trophies shot this season includes a 60lbs Elephant with Daniel Marhic (below left), a 44” Buffalo with Max Zupon (below right), 41” Buffalo with Ovid Ivy. Mike Jines and Bill Clayton had fantastic hunts collection 6 Elephant and 2 Buffalo in 14 days.
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CMS Trophy of the year was the arrival of 3kg  
“Andrew Keith Hoets” on the 16th July 2008 at 3pm. A big congratulations to Rex and Janet on their new addition. Rex’s spear fishing time has just been halved!

The situation in Zimbabwe is as it has always been for the last couple of years – difficult but completely safe. The hyper inflation running at 2, 2 million percent and has resulted in a new $100 billion note coming into circulation soon! 
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To date all clients have driven in and out of camps covering every corner of the country without a single problem. The only difficulties encountered this year are super aggressive Elephant cows which has resulted in Dirk and Derek Lawyer (left), and Russell Green shooting cows in self defense at under 2 metres!! 
Rob and Theressa Jolly and good friend Julian Fenton are about to start in Makuti for the first Leopards of the season, which should prove a doddle as we were seeing nice male Leopards on everyone of Steve’s Lion baits at all times of the day.

The girls in the office have done an outstanding job sourcing supplies for camp and no one has gone hungry or short of a beer yet! Due to two cancellations, thankfully not politically related, we do have an Elephant bull and a Buffalo/Leopard hunt available in Makuti.

As we move into the second half of the season we are very optimistic that we will have even better hunting to report and also that we will have some very positive new on the political front as the two main political parties are deep in discussion on a way forward for our beautiful country.

Regards and happy hunting - Buzz, Myles and the rest of the crew
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